
 
 

  Community Police  
  Review Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS                           DATE: JULY 24, 2024 

FROM:  CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE                                     WARDS: ALL  

SUBJECT: REVISIT OUTREACH AD HOC COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP 
 

ISSUE:  
 

Revisit the Community Outreach Ad Hoc Committee and appoint additional members or remove 
existing members if desired.  
 

RECOMMENDATION:  
 

That the Community Police Review Commission (CPRC) revisit the Community Outreach Ad Hoc 
Committee and appoint additional members or remove existing members if desired.  

 

BACKGROUND: 
On July 26, 2023, the CPRC convened to deliberate on the establishment of an Ad Hoc Committee 
dedicated to community outreach. Chair Berrellez appointed Commissioner Debrier, who 
accepted the responsibility as Chairman of the Ad Hoc Committee. Commissioners Huerta and 
Gutierrez also volunteered to join the committee. However, on March 1, 2024, Commissioner 
Huerta's term on the commission concluded, leaving the Ad Hoc Committee below its required 
minimum of three members. 

 

DISCUSSION:   
Should any Commissioners wish to be added or removed from the Community Outreach Ad Hoc 
Committee they may state so at the meeting and the Chair may appoint or remove them.  
 
 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 

Prepared by: Ruby Leann Castillo, Principal Management Analyst 
 


